
  MEMORANDUM FOR RECORD 
 

Douglass Brazy 

Air Safety Investigator 

Eastern Region Aviation    April 7, 2020 
 
Subject: NTSB investigation ERA20CA147, N677NA, Zenair CH2000, Ocala, Florida, February 

28, 2020.  

 

On April 7, 2020, Michael Corrigan, Federal Aviation Administration Inspector, Orlando Flight 

Standards District Office, telephoned the NTSB duty office to report that the airplane had 

sustained substantial damage to the forward fuselage and would require major repair.  
 
 

<end> 

 

 

 

 

 


